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	To: "teresalloydlmft@gmail.com" <teresalloydlmft@gmail.com>
Cc: "Hoffmann, Leslie (CHFs DMS)" <Leslie.Hoffmann@ky.gov>, "Hollen, Ann (CHFS DMS)" <Ann.Hollen@ky.gov>

		Ms. Lloyd,
 
The U9 modifier is for all behavioral health or substance use disorder services provided by a Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist (LMFT).  I hope this answers your inquiry.  Should you have any additional questions or require further clarification, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you.
 
Kristina Hayden, M.Ed., LPCA
Internal Policy Analyst IV
Commissioner’s Office
Department for Medicaid Services
Phone: (502) 564-4321 ext. 2001
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